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Pediatrics, is incorporated in the state of Pennsylvania. 

EXHIBITOR OPPORTUNITY 

2020 Pediatric Conference Presented by Pennsylvania Chapter, American 

Academy of Pediatrics 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

We are very excited to inform you that the Pennsylvania Chapter of the American 

Academy of Pediatrics is hosting our statewide pediatric CME conference on 

March 28 and 29 at the Gettysburg Hotel in Gettysburg, PA! The 2020 Pediatric 

Conference will represent an opportunity for pediatricians and other pediatric 

practitioners from across the state to come together to learn and network with 

each other. We have a very exciting agenda with timely topics.   

 

We would like to invite you to be an exhibitor at the 2020 Pediatric Conference. 

With 2300 members in the Pennsylvania Chapter, we are anticipating around 200 

attendees. We hope you will consider this an opportunity to share information 

about your program or product with pediatric practitioners from across the state.  

 

Full conference details and a registration link will be shared out in early 2020.  

 

Exhibit fees are included in the attached Exhibitor Agreement. For non-profit 

organizations or government entities, we are pleased to provide a reduced 

exhibitor fee of $150.   

 

Table space will be located near the meeting room. Exhibitors are welcome to 

stay for the duration of the program, although no sales activity may occur in 

the meeting room of the CME program. Exhibitors are welcome to exhibit on 

both days, March 28 and March 29. Please review the attached Exhibitor 

Agreement for more information.  

 

A signed Exhibitor Agreement must be received by Pennsylvania Chapter, 

American Academy of Pediatrics by the dates shown EVEN IF PAYMENT 

DOES NOT ACCOMPANY so we may plan accordingly. Once a signed 

Exhibitor Agreement is received, a detailed confirmation letter will be generated, 

which will include all of the important details needed to plan for the event. 

 

Should you have any questions please contact Samantha Pierpoint at 

spierpoint@paaap.org or by phone at (484) 446-3038.  

 

We greatly appreciate your interest and hope to see you at this conference!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Annette Myarick 

Executive Director 
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